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Diamond Williams I o m q -  E ZL 

From: LOWE, AMY [Amy.Lowe@fpl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 1:51 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Lisa Bennett; Keino Young; Anna Williams; mcglothlin.joseph@leg.state.fl.us; 
Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us; Charles Rehwinkel; mwalls@carltonfields.com; 
bhuhta@carltonfields.com; dianne.triplett@pgnmail.com; vkaufrnan@kagrnlaw.corn; 
jmoyle@kagmlaw.com; jrncwhirter@mac-law.com; john.burnett@pgnmail.com; 
alex.glenn@pgnrnail,com; jbrew@bbrslaw.com; ataylor@bbrslaw.com; 
RMiller@pcsphosphate.com; paul.lewisjr@pgnmail.com; shayla.mcneill@tyndaIl.af.mil; 
Gadavis@enviroattorney.com; jwhitlock@enviroattorney.com: Cano. Jessica; Anderson, Bryan 

Electronic Filing - Docket # 100009-El Subject: 

Attachments: Letter 8-31-10.pdf 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Bryan S. Anderson, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Bryan.Anderson@,fpl.com 

b. Docket No. 100009-E1 

IN RE: Nuclear Power Plant Cost Recovery Clause 

(561) 304-5253 

c. The documents are being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There is a total of one ( I )  page. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is: 

Letter from Bryan Anderson dated August 3 1,2010. 

(See attachedfile(s): Letter 8-31-1O.pdf) 

Regards, 
Amy Lowe, CLA 
Certified Legal Assistant 
Senior Legal Assistant to 
Bryan Anderson, Managing Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Office: (561) 304-5608 Fax: (561) 691-7135 
- Email: amy.lowe@,fpl.com 

813 1/2010 



Bryan S. Anderson 
Managing Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5253 
FL Authorized House Counsel #219511 
Admitted in IL; Not Admitted in FL 

August 31,2010 

-PIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY - 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Talfahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 100009-E1 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Commission and parties that after 
additional consideration and reflection, FPI, has decided no1 to withdraw its motion for 
approval of stipulation and for deferral of consideration of issues that was filed with the 
Commission on August 17, 2010. 

Very truly yours, . 
Bryan S. Anderson 
Managing Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Authorized House Counsel # 21951 1 
Not Admitted in FL; Admitted in IL 

an FPL Group company 


